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May 12, 2015 
 
 
 
 
Director – Communications Division 
Michigan Public Service Commission 
6545 Mercantile Way 
P.O. Box 30221 
Lansing, MI  48909 
 
 
Advice No. MI-15-0006-W 
 
 
Dear Director: 
 
This tariff e-filing is sent to you for issuance and filing, as authorized in the following Commission Order: 
 

Case No. U-10064, Order dated December 22, 1992 
Tariff F.C.C. No. 2 
Number of Sheets 

11 
 

With this filing, F.C.C. Transmittal No. 1828, effective May 12, 2015, Ameritech is proposing to 
discontinue post-paid calling card service due to declining demand.  AT&T’s 214 application for 
discontinuing this service was deemed effective on April 26, 2015.   
 
As an acknowledgment that this filing has been received, we request the return of the letter stamped by 
the Commission, to me at the above address. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


